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Mitchell International

Mitchell Regulatory and Industry Relations Director Tina Greene was elected to serve on the 2020 Board of
Directors for the Cooperative Exchange, The National Clearinghouse Association as an at-large director. Greene
will serve a two-year term on the board.

The Cooperative Exchange, The National Clearinghouse Association promotes and advances electronic data
exchange in the healthcare industry and represents more than 90 percent of the health care clearinghouse
industry and supports more than 750,000 provider organizations.

“We want to recognize the contribution and leadership that Tina Greene of Mitchell brings to the Cooperative
Exchange, The National Clearinghouse Association, our Board of Directors and our membership,” said
Cooperative Exchange Executive Director Lisa Beard. “We truly value her role and industry expertise and
appreciate Mitchell International's continued support of the Cooperative Exchange, National Clearinghouse
Association.”

Mitchell is a Supporting Member Organization of The Cooperative Exchange, The National Clearinhouse
Association. To read the press release about the new board of directors, click here.
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